
 
 

 

 

 

 

May 19, 2016 
 
Todd Burgess, General Manager 
City of Clinton – East WWTF 
P.O. Box 277 
Clinton, AR 72031 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number:  AR0048836, AFIN 71-00018 
 Missing Discharge Monitoring Report 
 
Dear Permittee: 
 
We have reviewed the above referenced file and determined the Discharge Monitoring 
Reports (DMRs) for the monitoring period ending 03/31/2016, Discharge Number TX1-
Q is not on file. 
 
Submittal of this DMR will be required. If you have already sent the DMR in question, 
please re-send copies so we may place them on file and correct our records. Submit 
two legible copies of the DMR with an original signature and date by the Cognizant 
Official. Your response should reach the Department by June 2, 2016. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please refer to NPDES Permit Number 
AR0048836 and AFIN 71-00018 in any written correspondence to this Department. 
Should you have any questions, feel free to call me at 501-682-0823 or e-mail me at 
barber@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kyle Barber 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch 
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